NOTICE OF OHIO PTA RESTRUCTURING

Pursuant to Ohio PTA Bylaws, Article XIII:

Section 1. The Board of Directors shall determine the number of districts and their geographical
boundaries.

Section 2. Upon consideration of redistricting, the areas that will be affected shall be notified by
the Ohio PTA for input at least sixty days prior to a final decision being reached by the Ohio PTA
Board of Directors.

The Ohio PTA Board of Directors recommends restructuring the current territories of Ohio PTA
and changing the name from districts to regions. In doing so, we hope to make field service
for all Ohio PTA members more equitable. While board members may be concentrated in only a
few areas of the state, this redistribution plan allows for the entire state to be equally served.
With electronic tools to connect with our units and councils, the business of Ohio PTA can
continue.

Please review the linked documents below noting your current Ohio PTA district and what your
proposed new region would be. Please direct questions or comments to President Ana

Chapman at anachappta@gmail.com by May 17, 2021. In addition, please keep an eye out
for emails and social media posts regarding zoom meetings to answer questions and address

concerns.

Current Districts (County and Map)

Proposed New Regions- Map
Proposed New Regions- By County

Thank you,
Ana

Ana Chapman



http://www.ohiopta.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/20210318_163938-scaled.jpg
http://www.ohiopta.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Ohio-PTA_Proposed-Region-Map_2021.pdf
http://www.ohiopta.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/proposed-regions.pdf

